
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 19, 2008 
 
The Honourable Ted McMeekin 
M.P.P. - Ancaster-Dundas 
Flamborough-Westdale  
Constituency Office 
P.O. Box 1240, 
Waterdown, ON, L0R 2H0 
 
RE: Request to have Hamilton declared as an underserviced area for physicians 

 
The Hamilton Chamber Of Commerce is in full support of Mayor Fred 
Eisenberger’s letter to your office, file # C08-022, dated October 29th 2008, with 
regard to having Hamilton declared as an underserviced area for physicians.  
 
A copy of Mayor Eisenberger’s letter is attached. Your attention to this vital 
matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tyler MacLeod, 
President, Hamilton Chamber of Commerce 
 
CC: 
Sophia Aggelonitis - saggelonitis@cogeco.ca 
Andrea Horwath - ahorwath-co@ndp.on.ca 
Ted McMeekin - tmcmeekin.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 
Paul Miller - paulmiller@ontariondp.com 
Tim Hudak - tim@timhudak.ca 
 


